
 

 

20th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
2FM Role-play Area 

 
As part of our topic next half term, we’re turning our role-play corner into a fantastic fire station! 
 
We need your help to dress the area up and make it as interesting as possible for the children, so if you 
are able to provide any resources, we would be very grateful indeed! 
 
Things we need: 
 

 Old bits of hose pipes 
 Helmets 
 High-vis jackets / firefighter uniforms 

 Lanyards for badges 
 Anything else fire station or firefighter-related to help bring our role-play corner to life! 

 
Thank you in advance for any support you can provide. 
 
Have a wonderful half term holiday! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Fiona Murphy 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


